ACT Bilingual Alliance Update March 2011
1. Celebrate Harmony Day at a German Karnival for kids, Sunday 20 March. 

2. French Scout group for children over 6 opening in Turner!!
3. Preschool teacher needed one day a week.
4. DVD of 2010 panel discussion on raising children in Canberra in more than one language now available.
5. How to find out more about ACTBEA and help us plan social events – organising group meeting, Tuesday 22 March, 7pm
Read on for more details.

1. GERMAN HARMONY KARNIVAL

Celebrate Harmony Day at a German Karnival for kids. German sausages, music, dancing, entertainment and a parade! Who will be the Karnival King and Queen? Will the parents get back the ‘keys to the city’ from their party-going children?!  Come and find out!

When:  
11.00am-2.00pm, Sunday 20 March 2011
Where:  
Haig Park, next to Turner Scout Hall, Masson Street, Turner
Cost: 
Gold coin donation

Contact Details: Lisa, phone (02) 6251 7743 or email spielwelt@homemail.com.au 
More information: www.spielwelt.org.au 

Then make your way over to Mount Rogers' Primary School in Melba to see their German-style Schrebergarten starting at 2pm.


2.  New FRENCH SCOUT GROUP 
A French Scout Group for children aged over 6 years old will be starting in Term 2, at the Scout Hall in Turner. It will meet on Thursday evenings.  Leaders are native-speaking Francophones.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for kids to learn and keep up their French while having a LOT of fun!   

For more information, contact Sherrit Lalande on lalandegerard@hotmail.com
3. PRESCHOOL TEACHER NEEDED ONE DAY A WEEK

The Australian Indonesian-Language Schools Association Inc (Ailsa) has been unable to commence classes at its new preschool premises in Higgins because it has not been able to find a Diploma qualified preschool teacher.  Knowledge of Indonesian or bilingual skills desirable, but they can operate with a monolingual English lead teacher; their Indonesian assistant teacher can then act as the Indonesian linguist.

If you can help please contact Ken on admin@ailsa.org.au 

4. DVD OF 2010 PANEL DISCUSSION ON RAISING CHILDREN IN MORE THAN ONE LANGUAGE NOW AVAILABLE
Did you miss out on the inspiring stories of the multilingual panel of parents and teenagers who shared their experiences, tips and strategies on successfully raising children in Canberra in more than one language with ACTBEA in 2010? Or did you attend, and would like a record of the event?

A DVD recording the highlights of the discussion is now available at a cost of only $5 (plus postage of necessary).

Contact Mandy on mandy.scott@anu.edu.au for more details.

5. WANT TO FIND OUT MORE AND HELP ACTBEA PLAN SOCIAL EVENTS?

The ACTBEA organising group is meeting in Mawson on Tuesday 22 March at 7pm. 

If you are interested in coming along, hearing about current happenings related to bilingual education in Canberra, and adding your ideas for future events, please come along.  

Contact Marina on marina.houston@canberra.edu.au to RSVP and for details of the venue 
FEEDBACK ON THESE ACTBEA UPDATES AND CONTRIBUTIONS TO FUTURE UPDATES ARE WELCOME.
Contact the ACTBEA secretary at canberrabilingual@gmail.com
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